
25/01/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

We have received the laboratory results for the characterization samples for 
grid squares E12, E13, F11, F12 and F13. No new compounds were identified 
in grid squares F11 and F12. Four new compounds have been identified in 
grid squares E12, E13 and F13 and will be taken forward for further 
assessment by Atkins. The assessment will be reported by the 21st February 
2011 i.e. within 28 days of this email. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any queries.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc


